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September 13, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
New Jersey school districts are required by statute (N.J.S.A. 18A:7C-6.6) to annually notify parents or 
guardians by October 1st or within 30 days of the decision to administer a standardized assessment after 
October 1st of the school year. If specific details are not yet available, districts may insert “To Be 
Determined”. This information is included in this letter and also can be found yearly in our Parent 
Handbook of the district’s website.  
 
Standardized Student Assessment information for 2022-23 (this notification is required by statute) 
 
Start Strong Assessment (Fall Administration) - Grades 3-8- September 12-16 
 
NJSLA ELA/Math (Spring Administration) - Grades 3-8- May 1- May 26 
 
NJSLA Science (Spring Administration) - Grades 5 & 8- May 1- May 26 
 
Dynamic Learning Maps (DLM)- ELA/Math/Science - Special Student Population- September 19-23 and 
April 3- May 26 
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


